
Agenda item 7(vi) 

 

Extract from the minutes of the Scrutiny Panel meeting of 20 July 2021 

 

308. Annual Scrutiny Report  

 

The Panel considered a report setting out a review of the work of the Panel in 2020- 

21, for submission to Full Council. Richard Block, Assistant Director for Corporate 

and Improvement Services, introduced the report. The Panel had had a very busy 

year focusing on the response to Covid and the subsequent recovery. There had 

been a notable increase in the number of recommendations made to Cabinet.  

 

The Panel commended the report, which it considered was very well written. The 

Panel thanked he previous Chair and members of the Panel, and the officers who 

supported the Panel for their respective contributions.  

 

RECOMMENDED to COUNCIL that the Annual Scrutiny report 2020-21 be 

approved. 

 

 

 

 


